
M u m b a i  M e t r o  R a i l  C o r p o r a t i o n  L i m i t e d   

 

Consultant  ED (Planning) 

 

 

 

Addendum 1 

 
Preparation of Detailed Project Report for Direct Subway Connection 

Between Metro Line 3 Stations and Adjoining Developments 

 

MMRC has invited Bids (through e-tendering process) from eligible Bidder(s), for developing 

Detailed Project Report for creating direct pedestrian subway connection between Metro Line 3 

Stations and adjoining developments on 3rd May 2021. Pre-bid meeting scheduled on 24th May 

2021 is postponed. Revised date shall be updated on the portal in due course.   

 

 

Date: 24.05.2021 

Place: Mumbai 

 

 

 

Yours faithfully, 

Sd- 

(R. Ramana) 

Executive Director (Planning) 

 

 


